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Prompt Payment Discount 
 
In an effort to provide incentive for prompt payment of teacher billing, a 1% 
discount will be offered each month to NCC schools.  The following criteria will 
apply: 
 

• The discount will apply to billing for certificated employees only. 
 

• The entire bill must be current, which includes all ancillary staff and Office 
of Education purchases. 

 
• Payments will be due on the 10th of each month. 


